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OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE MANAGER LETTER TQ CQUNCIL

NO. 007-2018
To: Mayor Gabriel Groisman and Members of the Village Council

—

From: Jorge M. Gonzalez, Village Manager 50&"’6
Date: January 12,2018
Subject: Dedication of the Mark N. Overton Fountain in Miami Beach

The purpose of this LTC is to inform you of the upcoming dedication of the Mark N.
Overton Fountain at 5:30 pm on Thursday, January 18, 2018 at South Pointe Park (1
Washington Avenue) in Miami Beach.

On February 8, 2017, the City of Miami Beach Commission approved the naming of and
installation of a plaque in honor of the former Village Chief. The dedication ceremony had
been scheduled for October 2017, but was postponed due to the impacts of Hurricane
Irma.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to let me or
Ramiro Inguanzo know.
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